CORRESPONDENCE
9/22/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 08521-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 2:21 PM

To: ‘presbarone@gmail.com’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect Net Metering - Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, Anthony Barone

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: presbarone@everyactioncustom.com <presbarone@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:46 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect Net Metering - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners,

Good Day,

| hope your are staying healthy during this challenging time.

| am writing you to request that you please keep Florida a leader in solar by preserving net metering.

| will consider joining the thousands of fellow homeowners who made significant financial investments in our home PV
solar systems and bringing a lawsuit against the commission and any utilities that have been involved in this effort if this

change is moved forward.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Anthony Barone
Naples, FL 34120
presbarone@gmail.com





